

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Public notice is hereby given that The Industrial Development Authority of the County of St. Louis, Missouri (the “Authority”), on behalf of St. Louis County, Missouri, will hold a public hearing at 120 S. Central Ave., Suite 1200, St. Louis, Missouri 63105, on October 14, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m., regarding the proposed plan of finance of the Authority to issue its qualified 501(c)(3) revenue bonds in in an aggregate principal amount not to exceed $21,000,000, for the purpose of making loans to St. Andrew’s Resources for Seniors, a Missouri nonprofit corporation (“STARS”) to refund all or a portion of certain outstanding revenue bonds of the Authority previously issued for the benefit of STARS at the communities listed below, and to pay expenses incurred in connection with the issuance of the bonds.  The communities below are described by reference to their principal addresses and northern (N), eastern (E), southern (S) and western (W) boundary streets or geographic boundaries. Brooking Park campus including The Willows at Brooking Park, Chesterfield, MO, (N) Brooking Park Dr – (E) S Woods Mill Rd – (S) Woods Mill Cove Dr – (W) Creve Coeur Creek, STARS will be the initial owner of the Brooking Park campus. 
The hearing will be open to the public and may be attended in person or accessed using the following toll-free telephone conference line:  (314) 615-5030, access code 594177.  All interested persons may attend the hearing and will have an opportunity to express their views with respect to the above‑mentioned plan of finance and projects, including the location and nature of the proposed facilities and the issuance of bonds to pay the costs thereof. Written comments with respect to said project may also be submitted to the Authority prior to the hearing.  Additional information regarding the proposed plan of finance may be obtained in advance of the hearing from the Authority.

Dated: October 5, 2022
The Industrial Development Authority of the County of St. Louis, Missouri

